CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFF!CE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL
Mey 6th, 1933

Dear Sir Arthur,-

I enclose herewith Sir George McLaren Brown's
cable respecting Glaxo Laboratories.

It is not as specific as I would have liked

with regard to the commercial reputation of the firm.

Sincerely yours,

/Z
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Sir Arthur Currie, GeC.l.G.,
Principal & Vice-Chancellor,
MeGill University,

MONTREAL, Que.,




